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December 7, 2012 
        
       
Cherry Flowers 
1243 Hewitt Avenue 
St. Paul, MN 55104 
 
VIA E-MAIL: cherryjflowers@gmail.com 
 
RE:  Appeal for property at 1243 Hewitt Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Flowers: 
 
This is to confirm that on December 4, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council deny the appeal and grant an 
extension to April 1, 2013 for compliance on the accessory structure/green house; grant 30 days 
to obtain zoning application on Home Occupation and compliance by April 1, 2013; the compost 
container order was withdrawn by DSI. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, December 19, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. 
in Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to contest further.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
    /s/ 
 

Mary Erickson 
 
cc:  Joel Essling (email) 
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